
Flyer Policy Revised 11/13/2014 

 

Article Ten, Section 13 of the MDC allows flyer distribution to advertise resident charity 

endeavors and resident not for profit (club) events. However, notices left in newspaper 

boxes of part-time residents can get rain soaked or cause street litter. For this reason, 

residents are encouraged to use the Community Message Board email program and the 

various bulletin boards provided for that purpose. The Lockwood Folly Facebook page is 

another option. If flyers are distributed in paper boxes, the POA board imposes the 

following rules: 

 

Flyers must be placed in paper boxes, not mailboxes, not more than 1 week in advance of 

an event. No later than the second day after an advertised event takes place, any flyers 

remaining in mailboxes must be removed by the organization responsible for distribution.  

 

The Board reserves the right to revoke flyer distribution privileges from anyone who does 

not follow these rules.  

 

POA Board 

 

  
  


